
Ever since the 20th of March when the no more than 500 people in a room
regulation was introduced by the Federal Government as a response to the
escalating health crisis Australia’s creative industries have been in free fall.
 
Mass unemployment, shelved projects, postponed works, repurposed funds
with one of the heaviest hit casualties being the live arts, no people in the
room, means no artist and no audience which means no theatre.
Bec Mac of POPSART invites Lee Lewis Artistic Director of QLD Theatre and
Todd MacDonald Artistic Director of La Boite Theatre Company to answer
the question “Where Do We Go from Here?” and from their perspective
what does recovery look like from the impacts of COVID-19? What strengths
and weaknesses have been revealed in their core business and how if
addressed they could potentially come back stronger than ever for the
artists, the audience and the organisation?
 
This will be a Zoom event Q&A facilitated by Bec Mac which will then
be open to questions from the audience present.
It will also be broadcast live to Facebook via POPSART
 

WHERE DO WE GO FROM HERE?

DATE & TIME  
18TH OF MAY at 2 PM

 

LOCATION 
ZOOM LINK HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/becmactv/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88479490675
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88479490675

